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DATE: May 14, 2020 

FROM: Ismael Trejo 

TO: NMRC Regulators 

RE: Approved split labs 

 

Dear Regulators, 

 

The NMRC approved modifications to the approved list of split sample laboratories at the April 16 NMRC meeting.  The NMRC 

approved the removing of Truesdail Laboratory from any split sample testing and approved Texas A & M Veterinary Medical 

Diagnostic Laboratory to test urine and blood only.  The following is an updated list of approved split sample labs: 

 

UC Davis Kenneth L. Maddy Equine Analytical Chemistry Laboratory--Blood, Urine and Hair 

 

Ohio Department of Agriculture------------------------------------------------ Blood and Urine 

 

Pennsylvania Equine Toxicology and Research Laboratory--------------- Blood and Urine 

 

 Texas A & M Veterinary Medical Diagnostic Laboratory----------------- Blood and Urine 

 

Please keep this on file.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Ismael “Izzy” Trejo 

Executive Director- NMRC 


